I have worked and lived in La Jolla for several decades. My children grew up here. When I came to La Jolla to work at a biotech startup, Agouron Pharmaceuticals Inc, I could not believe my lab had windows with the ocean view. I fell in love with the Jewel. I wish to keep it for future generations as attractive as I found it. I retired as Vice President of Discovery Biology for Pfizer, R&D La Jolla.

While working I did not have time to get involved in our community issues. Becoming a Trustee would be my first opportunity to volunteer. During the pandemic I attended several of LJCPA meetings and was impressed by the focus, knowledge, and professionalism of all trustees. It would be a privilege to join LJCPA and make a difference. Several issues have been close to my heart: protect the 30 feet height limit, address vacation rentals, find more park space for residents.

Thank you for your consideration Zuzana Hostomska, Ph.D.